
 

 

 

 

Science Week 2022 

11th March 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Science Week will be taking place on the week of the 14th March 2022. This is our 

opportunity to focus on making science creative and to raise its profile, by exploring ideas 

and investigating scientific concepts. This year’s theme is ‘Growth.’ The children will be 

discussing what growth means to them and where we can see it in our day to day life. To 

celebrate the importance of Science Week, we would like to invite all pupils and staff to 

dress up as a scientist on Friday 18th March 2022. 

As part of Science Week, we would love to have some parent volunteers visit and discuss 

their jobs with the children on Tuesday 15th March 2022, especially those that incorporate 

the theme of growth or challenge stereotypes. Please let the office know if you are 

interested.  

Poster Competition 

Pupils can get creative and enter the British Science Association’s annual, UK-wide poster 

competition around the theme, ‘growth.’ Their poster can be about any version of ‘growth’ 

that they like and be in with a chance of winning a prize! Posters must be uploaded with 

children’s details: first name and surname, age and class. Please hand in your poster by 

Friday 14th March to your class teacher. A prize will be given to the winner of each year 

group.  

Thank you in advance for your continued support and we are looking forward to taking part 

in a fun Science Week!  

 

Yours faithfully 

Miss Macdonald  

Science Co-ordinator 

 


